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TEXAS COMMISSION ON ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY 
Protecting Texas by Reducing and Preventing Pollution 

March 4, 2022 

Mr. David Wishard 
Board President 
River Acres WSC 
15602 Northwest Boulevard, Suite H 
Robstown, Texas 78380-5932 

Via Email 

Re: General Compliance Letter for Reconnaissance, Distribution Focused and Complaint 
Investigations at: River Acres WSC, 15602 Northwest Boulevard, Robstown (Nueces County), 
Texas; Regulated Entity No.: 101222966, TCEQ ID No.: 1780013; Investigation No.: 1776390 
Incident No. 371113 

Dear Mr. Wishard: 

On January 5, 2022, Mr. Eric Lindgren of the Texas Commission on Environmental Quality 
(TCEQ) Corpus Christi Region Office of the Texas Commission on Environmental Quality (TCEQ) 
conducted an investigation of the above-referenced water system to evaluate compliance with 
applicable requirements for public water supply.  No violations are being alleged as a result of 
the investigation. This investigation was the result of a complaint. For information regarding 
our complaint policies and procedures, please refer to the following website: https://
www.tceq.texas.gov/compliance/complaints 

The TCEQ appreciates your assistance in this matter and your compliance efforts to ensure 
protection of the State's environment.  If you or members of your staff have any questions, 
please feel free to contact Mr. Lindgren in the Corpus Christi Region Office at 361-881-6900. 

Sincerely,

Melanie Edwards
Water Section Manager 
Corpus Christi Region Office 
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